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February 28, 2019 
TEAM DISNEY: 

• Parents!  We need your help in getting your child(ren) to school on time every day.  Please allow enough time in car line, 
especially on inclement weather days or holidays.  Being tardy to school negatively impacts learning, as students miss valuable 
class time instruction.  They also miss out on important social learning with their classmates and teachers when they first arrive.  
Your help in providing your child(ren) the best possible start to each day is appreciated.  Thank you!  

• If your child is late to school for any reason, or returning to school from an appointment, a parent/guardian needs to walk them 
into the school and check them in. Thank you! 

• We welcome you to occasionally come to Disney and have lunch with your child(ren).  However, we respectfully request that 
you not bring your child(ren) soda to drink.  Thank you for your help! 

 
Please plan vacations with the knowledge that make-up snow days (up to six) are added to the end of the school calendar.  
At this time, our last day of school is scheduled for Tuesday, May 21, 2019. 

 
Explore! - A variety of options are offered that give you flexibility to plan around your family's schedule. There 
will be two sessions offered, and Disney is once again an Explore site. Explore will offer summer learning at 
Springfield Public Schools, relevant to children’s unique interests and passions. More information is available in 
the Disney office and/or online at 

http://www.sps.org/explore. 
         Registration for Elementary students begins March 7! 

 
Be sure your voice is heard!  Please complete our Bright Bytes Survey at https://bbyt.es/start/TL7TC by March 8, 2019! 
 

 Looking ahead at important dates: 
 
March 4: “Night at the Museum” make-up date; 5:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. 
 

March 5: Skating party and PTA meeting; 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. PTA meeting will be at 6:30 p.m. 
 

March 6: K-Prep Time for next year’s kindergartners in the Disney library, 1:30 p.m. 
 

March 7: Second Grade Music Program; 2:25 p.m. rehearsal, 7:00 p.m. program / Explore  Elementary Registration 
Opens / Preschool Story Time in the Disney library at 11:00 a.m.   
 

March 8: NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS – End of quarter work day for staff. 
 

 
March 10: Daylight Savings Time begins. Set your clocks forward one hour. 
 
 

March 11 – 15: Spring Break, NO SCHOOL - We wish you an enjoyable, safe and FUN break! 
 
March 19: “Loyal to the Royal” night from 4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. at the Republic Road location   
 

  March 20: Spring Pictures 
 
March 22: PTA Major Saver Cards kickoff (1 week timeframe, $15 per card, selling prizes will be awarded) / 
Grade Cards go home 

                   
March 26: Spring Fiesta at Mexican Villa on South Campbell from 11:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.  Don’t miss the food and 
festivities at the restaurant throughout the night!  Please make sure to put your receipt in the Disney basket at the cash 
register so we receive credit. 

  
  March 28: TEAM DISNEY goes online  

SAVE YOUR PENNIES!  Penny Wars are coming April 8-12! 
Spring is just around the corner!   Lynne Miller, Principal 
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